Exhibit 21

Prepared by Guy Smith in connection with KLCW-TV STA request

On or about April 12,2015 KLCW-TV experienced a serious unexplained problem that caused the
destruction of a large number of transistors in the final amplifier of the transmitter. Axcera, the
transmitter manufacturer, is out of business, for all practical purposes, and cannot supply replacement
transistors or repair service, and the KLCW engineering staff has, so far, been unable to find a source
for a sufficient number of replacements. The transmitter is now capable of producing approximately
500 Watts, or 10% of the licensed power.

A grant of this STA request will be in the public interest as it permit KLCW-TV to continue to serve
approximately 80% of the population it normally serves.

It is not possible, at this time, to say how long it will take to repair the transmitter, or even whether it
will be possible, in which case a replacement will be necessary, and the time frame for a new
transmitter has not yet been investigated.



